
              Newsletter- Primary 2a 

 

Spring News Updates- News or updates from our classroom 
Aida- I moved house!  

Ali-Reza- we did our class assembly  

Christopher- I am going on holiday in 14 more sleeps. I am excited! 

Adam- I am really excited for when it is Eid  

Zach- some of us are having a playdate together  

Georgia- I am going on holiday at the end of March  

Maya- in April it will be my birthday 

We have planted some seeds in our classroom and we are watching to see if they will grow. We will take home our plants 

before the Easter holidays.  

 

Our Learning- what have we been learning about? 
Christopher- we have been learning about plants  

Hollie- we were learning about Scotland and we enjoyed making the tartan with Miss Mackie  

Georgia- we are leaning how to write quality sentences. With Miss Mackie we were learning to do joined up writing  

We have been learning about rounding numbers to the nearest ten. We have been working on capital letters and thinking about 

when we need to use them- at the start of a sentence, Proper nouns and I. Our topic is about nature, plants and animals. We 

have been working on writing quality sentences, thinking about using adjectives and trying to use a connective- ‘and’, ‘but’ or 

‘because’.   
 

 

Next up we will-  
Ali-Reza- Eid is coming 

Georgia- I am looking forward to seeing my friends again after the Easter holidays  

Hollie- I am looking forward to summer!  

Aida- my birthday is on the 14th April  

Next we will be learning about our community and local area. In April we are going on a trip to the community garden. We will 

be working on fractions of a shape and a number. We will also be exploring time.  

 

Easter messages- 
Hollie- have a good Easter everyone  

Georgia- I hope you enjoy your Easter  

Christopher- I hope you enjoy finding Easter eggs 

Mila- I hope you enjoy your Easter hunt  

Happy Easter everyone, have a lovely Easter holiday! 



 


